کد مدرک: ف رحم ت-۰۸ شماره بازنگری: ۰۴ صفحه ۱ از ۴

آموزش و پرورش منطقه ۲ تهران مجتمع آموزشی غیردولتی سوده سال تحصیلی ۹۹-۰۰ نام و نام خانوادگی : شماره دانش آموز: مقطع/ بایه: متوسطه دوره دوم/ بازد آزمون: پایان ترم اول یازدهم تاریخ آزمون: ۱۳۹۹/۱۰/ نام درس: زبان انگلیسی نام دبیر: خانم کثیری مدت امتحان: ۶۵ دقیقه تعداد سؤالات: ۱۵ سوال



	ار اله: م تمسطه دم و دموار بانده م	مة. الما	توراد سؤالات ۲	16
	عع، پایه. متوسعه کوره کوم، پارکتیم	سوال سوال	w . C 2 1900 01000	
		سوال		
Fill in the	blanks.			
7				
1. My mother makes qu_nce jam every fall. 2. Deaf people use si_n language to communicate. 3. You should be more active and less of a co_ch potato. 4. Saadi was born in the 13th cen_ury. Fill in the blanks, using the following words. One word is extra. ability; percent; exist; access; serving 1) We all know that life cannot without water. 2) The dish has about 300 calories per	cate.			
3. You sho	uld be more active and less of a co.	_ch potato. 4. Saadi was	born in the 13 th cen_ur	y.
Fill in the	hlanks using th <mark>e following words</mark>	s One word is extra		
1) W				
,				
	_			
·	•			
	•	.to eddediton.		
2. Depressi	on- Health- Diet- Wellness			
Match the	definitions with the words. One	word is extra.		
	With all parts existing in the correct		a) Preventb) Balancedc) Harmful	

2. Happening or starting a short time ago

3. To stop something from happening

4. To be different from each other

c) Harmful

d) Vary

e) Recent

5	Match the two halves.	
	Calm	2
6	Find the synonym for the following words. One word is extra.	
v	a) Search =	0.75
7	There are some errors in the following passage. Find four of them & write down the correct	
	form in the table below.	
	one of the most beautiful recreational park of Middle East which is located in Kish. For the private section have opened the park, it have attracted much tourists. It has more than two hundreds plant and species, including little sea and land animals. I have been there twice and I like it so a lot.	1
8	 Unscramble the following sentences. our/ when/ prayer/ health/ say/ we/ improves / . / way/ have changed/ a harmful/ people's/ technologies/ in/ using/ lifestyle bread/much/ your mother/does/ how/ need/?/ 	1.5
9	Choose the best answer. 1) They had homework in mathematics yesterday. (many- a lot of) 2) They say knowledge is a dangerous thing. (little- a) 4) The village was very small. There were only houses. (a few- few)	1.5
10	Fill in the blanks, using suitable measure words.	
	My ount invited up for dimon at Valda Night There were a late of Jalla in Control All 11	1.25
	My aunt invited us for dinner at Yalda Night. There were a lot of delicious food. Although I was on a diet, I ate two of bread with a bowl of chicken soup, a of pizza , and three	
	of orange Juice. After dinner I enjoyed a of melon and twocake. I think I	
	have put on weight since then.	
OC	nave put on weight since then. امتحانی بیشتر در ->	ونه سوا

ردية			سوال							
11	Circle the correct ar	iswer.								
	1. He has the bad of watching too much TV.									
	a) popular	b) scan	c) habit	d) means					
	2. Do you speak	*		,	0,					
		b) Russia		e) Asia	d) Japanese					
	, 0			*	its small size.					
	a) and	b) so		e) despite	d) beside					
	4. Can you	,		•	<i>'</i>					
	a) imagine	b) receive	•	c) honest	d) culture					
	5. Which of the follo	,		,	.,					
	a) fortunately	b) tiny	· · · · -	c) nearly	d) greatly					
	6. Which one is wron	, ,		c) nearly	a) grown					
		a) 24: Twenty-four b) 3000000: Three millions c) 14 trees: Fourteen trees d) 99%: Ninety-nine percent								
	7. Try to avoid foods				,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,					
	a) candle	b) continen		c) point	d) contain					
	8. Which of the follo	,		. •	,					
	a) Nineteen	b) Thirteen	_	c) Twenty	d) Sixteen					
	9. We did not have .	,		,	d) Sixteen					
	a) some	b) much	o to study for the	c) many	d) a few					
	,	ŕ			,					
	10. I believe the key	to success in li	ite is being open to	o changes and le	arning from					
	a) institute	b) experier	nce	c) exist	d) pyramid					
	beliefs. If you wants to learn a foreign language, you shouldsome hints. Language teachers suggest you to do of extra learning outside school, places like your home									
	or a library nea	r you.								
	1) a) commu	unication	b) century	c) continent	d) exist					
	2) a) rarely		b) habit	c) exchange	e d) recently					
	3) a) addict		b) consider	c) quit	d) ability					
	4) a) turn of	f	b) keep off	c) plenty	d) point					
3	Use appropriate pre	fixes and suffi	, .	, 1						
3	a)+ com									
	b) Happy +	-								
	c)+ ord									
	d) emotion+									
	e)+ appear =									
		d) fluent+ =								
4	rma subject, verb,	Find Subject, Verb, and Object.								
	1. The student frequently uses his laptop to surf the net.									
	2. Nowadays, ma	any languages a	are losing their nat	ve sneakers						
	,		2	•						

Read the following text and answer the questions.

15



There are many different opinions about how a person can actually have good health. People used to think of their health when they were sick. But these days more and more people want to make sure that they don't get sick in the first place. In this article I will describe a few of the most common things that you can do to stay healthy.

One of the best things you can do for your body is doing daily exercise. But how much is enough? Not everyone agrees on how much people should exactly do exercise each day. Some people think that doing simple things like cleaning the house are helpful. Other people do heavy exercise everyday such as running or swimming. One thing experts agree on is that any kind of exercise is good for you.

Along with exercise, eating healthy food can help you have good health. Foods like vegetables and fruits should be eaten several times each day. It is also important to eat food which are rich in fiber such as beans, grains, fruit and vegetables. Fiber helps your body to digest the food you eat. **It** also helps your body in other ways such as decreasing the chance of getting some cancers, heart disease and diabetes.

Not eating foods with a lot of sugar, salt and fat is a good idea. Eating these types of food can cause different health problems like obesity. Obesity means having so much fat on your body that put your life at risk.

True or False

- 1) Beans and grains are rich in fat. (T) (F)
- 2) There is a common agreement on how much people should exactly do exercise. (T)
- 3) What does <u>it</u> in line 13 refer to? a) Sugar b) Exercise c) Fiber d) Fruit Write a complete answer for each question.
- 4) What can we do to have good health?
- 5) What kinds of food can cause obesity?

Good Luck 24

3